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Gt. Patrick's Day Social Hou

Join us Monday March 28th at 2:30pm for
social hour. We wiil have drinks and
snacks for the occasion and Wweicome
friends and family to come. Hope to see
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Parkinsons Exercise:

We will be hosting a Parkinson's Exercise class
on Wednesday March 13th at 6pm. This will be in
our new therapy room located in our new addition.
Kris Cameron will be leading our group.

Thank you to the Keystone Mini Mart for
sponsoring this event!! There will be no cost to
the participants so please pass the word and bring
your friends and family if interested.

This will be the first in a series of monthly activities
that we will be having throughout the year. Look
for our list of events on our website or stop in and
pick one up.
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Breaking in our new therapy room! We have
gotten our equipment moved into the new wing and
have some residents working it outll Thanks to
Millennium Therapy for helping with our move and
transition.

Flu & Cold Season:
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Influenza is widespread in

lowa. Influenza can be deadly in elderly
patients with compromised immune
systems. Although we do not currently
have the flu (influenza) at the
Keystone Nursing Care Center we ask
that you refrain from visiting if you have
flu like symptoms. Fiu like symptoms
are fever, cough, sore throat, runny
nose, body aches, headache and
fatigue. If you have any of these
symptoms or have been around anyone
with these symptoms please do not

vigit. At this time we are also
enhcouraging everyone to use the hand
sanitizer stations at the entrances of the
building.

If you have any questions please contact
Tracy Hanson, Administrator at
319-442-3234 or check with the nurse
when entering the building. Thank you for
your cooperation.
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Activity Announcements

Our residents enjoying our
Valentine’s Day Party

Thanks to Camp Courageous for
bringing their furry friends to share
with our residents!

Enjoying our Wine & Painting afternoonl
Thank you to all our artists!|
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UPCOMING EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES

St. Patrick’s Day social hour! We will be having our St. Patty's Day party on Monday March
18th at 2:30pm. Please come join us for a fun afternoonl!

Resident Advocate Board Meeting Tuesday March 5th at 9am.

KeyLadies Meeting Thursday March 7th at 9am. Please join us and bring any guests that
may be interested in volunteering. See you there!

Wednesday March 13th 6pm—Parkinson’s Exercise with Kris Cameron. Come join us in
our new therapy room/new addition area. Please pass the word!

If you know anyone that would like to receive our newsletter please call 319-442-3234 with name and address. You can
also fingd it on [ine at www.keystonecarecenter.com

Keystone Nursing Care Center does not discriminate against any person on the basls of race, coler, national origin, disabliity, or age In admission, treat-
ment, or particlpation In its programs, services and activities, or In employment. For further Information about this policy contact: Tracy Hanson, Admin-
Istrator, Section 504 Coordinator, PH. 319-442-3234, TTY/State Relay PH. 800-735-2943.
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